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Background 
 
The Animas River comes down from Colorado. In 2015, Gold King Mine 
workers spilled polluted water into the river. Beside the water looking 
cloudy and orange, it including arsenic, lead, barium and mercury, among 
others. These chemicals can cause health defects, birth defects, and shorter 
life spans for any animal, plant or human that consumes or has extended 
exposed to these elements.  
 
Executive Summary 
 
Not at this time, in April it is due. 
 
Statement of Problem 
 
The problem is that chemicals went into the Animas River in Colorado, 
travelled down the watershed, into New Mexico, and Utah, at the minimum. 
We do not know the long term or short term effects that this spill may have 
on humans and animals. We want to use computational models to help study 
the spill. 
 

Description of Method  
 
We want to use NetLogo 5.3.1 plus GIS (geographic information system) 
data to look at the spread of the spill. 
 

Validating the Model 
 
We will run the model several times to validate the model. 
 



Results 
 
We want to learn as much as we can about how this will affect people now 
and in the future. Some people live along the river, and the watershed feeds 
the water system that people drink in Farmington, NM. 
 

Overview 
 
Subcategory A 
 
Subcategory B 
 
Subcategory C 
 
Subcategory Additionals (D, E, etc.) 
 
We have started coding, which we have never done before in NetLogo.We 
have also looked at Tutorials from YouTube to learn how to code. We have 
also looked at many scientific papers to know more about this important 
subject. 
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